
SYMPOSIUM
Together We Are Stronger: Showcasing Collaborative E�orts
to Support the Wellbeing of all Public Safety Personnel (PSP) 

Save the Date: Tuesday, March 19th & Wednesday, March 20th, 2024 

About: 
The Canadian Institute for Public Safety and Research (CIPSRT) is hosting a 2-day symposium that is 
intended to raise a greater awareness among PSP about past, present, and future CIPSRT related activities 
and achievements across Canada. Specifically, the symposium will showcase the combined e�orts of 
CIPSRT and its Public Safety Steering Committee (PSSC) and will include highlights of the research 
outcomes and related national e�orts in support of Public Safety Personnel (PSP) presented by invited 
national consortium researchers and other CIPSRT network members. The symposium will also create 
opportunities for members of the PSSC to interact with each other, CIPSRT, other national stakeholders, 
academics, researchers, and clinicians. Through these collaborative e�orts, we hope to rapidly disseminate 
reliable solutions and enhance the wellbeing frontline PSP, their leaders, and their families.

Who Should Attend?
PSP, PSP leaders, and PSP stakeholders

Hope to see you in Ottawa at the Delta Hotels by Marriott Ottawa City Centre. 

Registration:
Additional details about the symposium will be coming soon! Please continue to check 
the CIPSRT website for updates: https://www.cipsrt-icrtsp.ca/en/news-and-events. 


